

## SENATOR FUSCHILLO & ASSEMBLYMAN McDONOUGH HELP CELEBRATE MEPHAM HIGH SCHOOL'S 75TH ANNIVERSARY

CHARLES J. FUSCHILLO JR. September 17, 2012



Senator Charles J. Fuschillo, Jr. (R-Merrick) and Assemblyman David McDonough (R-North Merrick) recently visited Mepham High School to join with students, staff, administrators, and alumni in celebrating the school's 75th anniversary.

Senator Fuschillo and Assemblyman McDonough attended the homecoming game and 75th anniversary carnival and presented Principal Mike Harrington with a citation from the New York State Legislature commemorating the milestone achievement.

Senator Fuschillo (second right) and Assemblyman McDonough (left center) are pictured with (l-r) Bellmore-Merrick Central High School District Director of Athletics, Physical Education, Driver Education, and Health Saul Lerner, Mepham Principal Mike Harrington, and Bellmore-Merrick Central High School District Board of Education Members Susan Schwartz and Dr. Nancy Kaplan at the 75th anniversary celebration and homecoming game.

####